
1000 WATTS 

BRENHAM, TEXAS 

COM S. WHITEHEAD 
LICENSEE 

February 26, 1949 

Mr Norman L. Maguire 
434 N Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr Maguire; 

I am very pleased to verify your reception of our test 
program that was broadcast on jebruary 21, 1949. 

Ycu may be interested to know that we received teports 
from nearly every state east of the Rocky Mountains as well 
as from California and Danada. 

Thanking you very kindly; 

We remain 

Radio Station KWH 
Brenham, Texas 

Richard L. Webb 
Chief Engineer 


